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  Scan to Give 

This Sunday, August 3rd, is our final Worship in the Park at 10:00 AM 

at Pioneer Par (400 NW Despain Ave). 

Following the service, we’ll enjoy a potluck lunch, so feel free to bring 

a dish to share if you’re able. You’re welcome to sit at one of the picnic 

tables in the park, or you can bring a chair or blanket to sit on during 

worship.  

We look forward to seeing you there for this special time of worship 

and fellowship! 



Adult Sunday School 

 

Sundays at 8:45 am 

with Pastor Karyn in 

the classroom next to 

the office. 

Faithful Comfort Crafters  
 

FCC is meeting on August 1st. 

 

Women’s Tuesday Morning 

Coffee  

 
Come to Buckin’ Bean on Tuesday       

mornings at 9:00 am for coffee,             
conversation, and laughter! 

Ladies Craft Group  

Come join the women to scrapbook, 

make cards, and other fun craft projects 

in the fellowship hall beginning at 9:00 

am. This month, the fellowship hall will 

be open on August 9th and August 23rd 

for crafting. 

 

Christian Women’s Fellowship 
(CWF)   

 

CWF is meeting again in the fall 

Please join us in welcoming Kaiden 

Krieger and Michelle Krieger into the 

Body of Christ! They were baptized into 

the body of believers on July 27th, 2025. 



 

Thursday Happy Hour Bible Study at Hamley’s 

 

We are studying the Book of Acts. The Book of Acts is 

the story of the birth of the church. 

People begin gathering at 3:30 for fellowship (and 

food). We begin our study time at 4pm. 

 

Children’s Programs 

August 10: Joyful Noise 

August 17: Children’s Church 

August 24: Joyful Noise 

August 31: Children’s Church 



Eric Roager    August 2 

Katherine Skirvin   August 12 

Terry Mayberry   August 13 

Kathy Aney    August 20 

John Anderson   August 27 

Brenda Kuhlmann   August 28 

 

David & Rebecca Barlow 

Celebrating 22 Years of Marriage 

August 16, 2003 

Rita & John Anderson 

Celebrating 48 Years of Marriage 

August 6, 1977 

Michael & Jenny Corey 

Celebrating 23 Years of Marriage 

August 9, 2002 

Sam & Dottie Pambrun 

Celebrating 55 Years of Marriage 

August 16, 1969 

Lloyd & Joan Rhinhart 

Celebrating 73 Years of Marriage 

August 17, 1952 



Prayers for Sri Lanka 
 
Dear God, who is   
responsible for all 
creation, we come in 
your presence and 
seek guidance at this 
time. God, we live in 
an  environment 
where violence and 
suffering are all 
around. Our            
relationships and 
family circles are   
facing immense  
hardships and     
challenges. You call 
us to be persons of 
good character in 
such situations (Luke 10:38-42). Lord, we pray to you to use each of us as 
instruments to live with Christian qualities and to show the value of Jesus 
Christ amongst people who are weak and in vulnerable conditions and who 
question, “Who is there for us?” We pray to you that you will send your Holy 
Spirit, the Comforter, to accompany us when problems and challenges arise 
in carrying out work for those in our society. We pray that you will bless   
everyone who helps us from near and far in this work. Lord, help each of us 
to move forward as servants of Jesus Christ and to identify Christ in people 
who are suffering, those who have lost their loved ones, and their own 
lands.  We pray through Jesus, the Son of God and Comforter, to infuse 
each of us with an enthusiastic mind and energetic body to work for the   
betterment of humanity and a peaceful world.  
 
In the Name of Our Saviour Lord Jesus Christ, Amen. 
 
 
Source: Global Ministries Weekly Prayer for July 20, 2025 
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Karyn’s Kwips 

General Assembly was an amazing, fulfilling, and informative time.  I thought I 
would share some of the highlights with you. 
 
We had amazing preachers: Dr. Bernice King (Yes, MLK’s daughter), and Dr. Ste-
phen Cady (President of Brite Divinity School) were especially powerful.  I got 
goosebumps when part of Dr. King’s sermon carried the same message I 
preached as we prepared for Assembly. 
 
The final night, we heard from four past General Ministers and Presidents along 
side Terri Hord Owens about the past, present, and future of our church. 
The workshops I attended were great.  I am currently trying to figure out how to 
attend a preaching retreat in the fall that I think would be amazing. 
 
The Exhibit Hall was both dangerous and full of information that I think will be 
helpful for us in some areas of ministry.  I bought two new stoles and came 
home with a large stack of books to read. 
 
I attended several meals and CCF, who manages our endowment and investment 
funds, was by far the best.  We celebrated generosity! 
 
I’m excited for the implementation process of some new structures for the de-
nomination that we gave the final approval on.  We are moving to an in-person 
General Assembly every 3 years with annual Zoom gatherings.   
 
We will stream these gatherings from the sanctuary so that everyone who wants 
to can attend.  We will have 3 voting representatives for any GA business that 
comes up at these gatherings.  I am currently prayerfully considering who those 
3 people might be.  If you feel called to be one of them, please let me know.   
 
The next General Assembly will take place in 2028 and the location will be an-
nounced at our first Zoom Assembly next July. 
 
See you in Church 

Pastor Karyn 


